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Greenwell Point Public School 

   NEWSLETTER 
                                      School Motto – Growing and Learning Together                                            
Phone:  444 71379                              Fax:  444 71550                                 email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                   26th March, 2018                                              Term 1  Week 9 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Important Reminders: School Photographs tomorrow; all children are asked to 
wear their cleanest uniform. You may like to include a comb in your child’s 
school bag so they can tidy their hair.   Girls can have royal blue ribbons, clips 
or bands for their hair. 
 
The Easter Hat parade will commence at 9.20am. When taking your seat 
could you please leave the front row for the school children.  
 
The categories are:  
 Most Original 
 Best Decorated and 
 Best hat made out of recycled material. 
 
School Attendance 
Regular attendance at school is essential to assist students to maximise their 
potential. Schools, in partnership with parents, are responsible for promoting 
the regular attendance of students. Parents are required to explain the ab-
sences of their children from school promptly and within seven days. The 
school really appreciates a phone call  when children are away or going to be 
away. It is also helpful to be informed when an illness is contagious. So we 
can notify the school community. Many thanks to the parents who already do 
this. 
Have a lovely Easter Break with your children and family. 
 
Kate Murphy 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Please return these envelopes on Photo Day—27th March.  If you would 
like a sibling photo then please ask Mrs Miller for a sibling envelope. 
 
StEPS EYE SCREENING 
Kinder students who have returned their signed note will have their vision 
screened this Thursday  
 
P&C NEWS 
Read-a-thon 
Please return all money this week.  Each student that returns their Read-a-
thon form will receive a 50¢ voucher for the canteen.  Other prizes are a $20 
Stocklands voucher to the student in each class that raises the most money.  
 
Pub Raffle 
A $20 Greenwell Point Hotel voucher will now be given as an incentive to 
help with the raffles on a Friday night.  This will be a trial until the end of 
Term 2.  Please leave your name at the office if you are available. 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

MARCH 
27 School Photo Day 
28 Easter Hat parade 

9:20am 
30 Good Friday—No 
    School 
31 Bunning BBQ—Help 
needed 8am-4pm 
 
APRIL 
2 Easter Monday—No 

School 
3 Students return from 

Easter break 
9 Stewart House        
envelopes due back 
13 Last day of Term 1 
25 ANZAC Day 
30 Staff Development 
 Day 
 
MAY 
1 Students Return—
 Term 2 
9 Small Schools Cross 
 Country 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut buƩer at school. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 
able to be viewed on our school website:                    
www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bunnings BBQ 
A roster was sent home with students last Friday to find helpers for our Bunnings BBQ to be held on the 
31st March.  Volunteers are needed to help from 8am to 4pm.  If you are available to help then please re-
turn the roster sheet or let the office know. 
 
Uniform Shop 
The Uniform Shop has some old stock of white long sleeve shirts 2 size 10, 3 size 12 and 1 size 14 for $10 
ea and 7 size 6 vests for $10 ea.  First in will get these items.  Don’t forget it’s now starting to cool off and 
to start ordering jumpers and jackets. 
 
Easter Raffle 
The P&C will be selling raffle tickets at the Easter Hat Parade on Wednesday, please bring a couple of dol-
lars with you to purchase some tickets.  The raffle will be drawn at the Bunnings BBQ.  
 
STEWART HOUSE DONATION ENVELOPES 
Please place a $2 coin or more into the envelope and you could have the chance to win a $4,000 holiday to 
a destination of your choice.  Please return your entry to the school office by the 9th April.   
 
WORKBOOKS Please support the school by paying before Easter.  
Students are now asked to purchase workbooks. 
KINDER- $38.50, 1/2—$38.50, 3/4—$38.50, 5/6—$33.50 

 

CANTEEN —NO CANTEEN THIS WEEK - GOOD FRIDAY 
 
 
 
 
 

BOAT AWARDS 
Kinder—Korey and Javin 
1/2—Lani and Brayden 
3/4—Indeeka and Ryan 
5/6—Jack and Layten 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Dakota who turns 9 on Saturday 


